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On Saturday morning, January 26, from 9 a.m. until noon, your neighborhood
association will be sponsoring our annual Arbor Day in our park. We will
be planting dogwoods and redbuds, landscaping a new area in front of the
Scout House with flowering shrubs (provided by your neighbors, Donna

Legare and Jody Walthall, owners of Native Nurseries), and finishing our
clean-up of the totlot.

To this end we hope you have all noticed by now the new windows in the
Scout House and the repainted equipment in the totlot. ILooks fine, doesn't
it! Your neighborhood association worked long and hard to obtain these
results; now it's time for you to help. Please join us on Saturday,
January 26, if only for an hour or so. Bring shovels, rakes, hoes, wheel-
barrows, and gloves. We'll provide the coffee and doughnuts.

If you have potted azaleas or already dug daylilies and would like to donate
them to this effort, please call Dale Allen at 877-9159 as soon as possible.
(NOTE: We are also looking for one or two good neighbors who like to gar-
den and would be willing to spend several hours each month helping to

prune, fertilize and care for the plants in the park. Call Dale Allen if
you are interested.)

ARBOR DAY 1985 - Saturday, February 9

Neighborhoods around the city have been asked to participate in this year's
Arbor Day by providing at least ten people to plant a section of Apalachee

Parkway. Let's provide an impressive showing from Indianhead-Lehigh, a
neighborhood known for its love of trees.

Meet: 8:30 at the Scout House. Bring shovels.
9:00 We will go to a designated spot.

After a two and a half hour planting there will be a dedication with
free lunch and entertainment.

Call Kenan Fishburne at 877-4914 if you have questions. Otherwise we'll
see you at 8:30, February 9th at the Scout House.

THIRD ANNUAL NEIGHBORHOOD FLEA MARKET

Start saving up those great garage sale items for our neighborhood flea
market to be held in April at the Scout House field. Tables will be avail-
able and great advertising should insure the success we had last year.
Check the next newsletter for specific information.



Myrtle Drive

In response to complaints from residents of Myrtle Drive, the City Traffic
Engineering Department is proposing to close access to the one-lane, tree
lined road at its juncture with Doris Drive. The road is not properly
designed to safely handle the present traffic load (nearly 500 cars per ..y)
and cannot be widened. Anyone who wishes to be heard on this proposal
should call Traffic Engineer Buddy Holshowser at 599-8261 or Gail Vander-
brink at the Community liaison office, 599-8533.

A Joyful Noise

The Association wishes to thank everyone who joined in the Christmas
caroling this year. More than forty neighbors came out on Sunday evening
to make this the best caroling ever. So well did it go, that our band

of merry carolers continuéd singing a half hour longer than we had planned.
Afterwards, we all returned to the Scout House for some homemade treats
and warm apple cider, and, of course, good old-fashioned socializing.

I'm sure for all who participated it was truly a high point in their
season's festivities.




